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or emails for updates 

Dear Parents,  

Just a short letter this week as you have already had a long ‘welcome back’ newsletter on Tuesday of this 
week.  

Just wanted to say that the children have had a wonderful start to the year and a huge well done to our 
Reception children who have blown us away with how confident and settled they are already at Huxley- 
well done!  

A huge thank you to all of you for your patience at the start of the week too with all of the parking issues. 
With the car parking area out of order and then lights that were stuck on red both ways and then a road 
closure, I know the start of the year must have been quite stressful for our families but amazingly we have 
had everyone in and in and on time too. Our attendance and punctuality has been great. Many thanks. 

On that note, our new attendance policy is now in place and can be viewed on our website. As a reminder 
to our newer parents please can you make sure that you report all absences to our designated email 
address absence@huxleyprimary.cheshire.sch.uk  or via our school phone line, selecting option 1. Please 
state why the child is absent as this needs to be recording on our systems. The email address above is 
linked to both Miss Lloyd’s email and my own so there is no need to copy my heads email in to absence 
emails. Thanks.   

Our hens have arrived back at school. They have become a little shy over the 6 weeks but I am sure they 
will be settled back into school life again soon!  

A whole year calendar has been attached to this email. This will be regularly updated and resent out every 
first week of each half term to reflect any changes/additional events etc but I am hoping that this gives you 
an idea of what is happening when and so you can forward plan for events.  

As you know each half term we do a ‘Care In The Community’ event where we support a good cause in 
our school community (not just local community but also for causes that directly affect our school 
community). For example, last year we collected pyjamas for the Christmas hospital appeal on our school 
pj day (which we will be doing again this year); we raised awareness of Autism with our colour day and we 
raised money for Christies etc. I have mapped in when we will do the events and some are already 
organised but I thought it would be nice to ask for your suggestions of possible causes you would like to 
support. If you have any ideas, then please do send them through to the office and I will speak to our ‘mini 
governors’ about what they would like to do too. 

 

  

 

 

Have a lovely 
weekend, well done for 
a great first week 

Many thanks 

Mrs 

Gourley 
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